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It is with very great pleasure that the College of Fine Arts, 
The University of New South Wales, Australia, presents 
an exhibition of works by students from our School of Stu­
dio Art and School of Media Art. 

The College of Fine Arts has already played host, in its 
Ivan Dougherty Gallery in Paddington, Sydney, to a very 
exciting exhibition of works produced by students from the 
Gerrit Rietveld Academie. These reciprocal projects firmly 
establish valuable links between our two institutions. 

A visit in 1988 to the Qty Art Institute (as the College of 
Fine Arts was then known) by Her Majesty Queen Beatrix 
of the Netherlands and her husband, His Royal Highness 
Prince Oaus, was the inspiration for this cultural exchange 
between two major art colleges, one in Amsterdam, the 
other in Sydney, Australia. 

Three such exchange exhibitions between the College 
of Fine Arts and overseas institutions have occurred in the 
past few years: in 1984 with the Royal College of Art, 
London; in 1989 with the National College of Art & De­
sign, Dublin and now in 1991 with the Gerrit Rietveld 
Academe. I certainly anticipate that many rrore will occur 
in future years. 

On behalf of everyone at the College of Fine Arts may I 
congratulate once again, the students from the Rietveld 
Academe for their splendid show in Sydney earlier this 
year and thank all those people involved in organising the 
current exhibition. 

I hope that this display of student work from Australia, 
brings to those who view it in Amsterdam, a great deal of 
enjoyment and even some surprises. 

dn ap!s S!4:J. 

Professor K. B. Reinhard 

Dean and Director, College of Fine Arts 

The University of New South Wales 
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